Tualatin Elementary June 2021

PTA Meeting Minutes
06/01/2021 7:00PM

Official Business:
Minutes from May meeting were approved.
Upcoming Events listed on Tualatin Elementary website calendar.

Board was approved for next year (looking for a secretary!)

From Mr Kingery:

Dates for the final celebration of the year

Staffing is being firmed up- stay tuned for placements and announcements!
Planning for full school days for Fall- spread the word.

We will receive the health protocols etc in August.

5PM tomorrow and 5:30 Spanish for Virtual Academy Info Session

Budget by Julia:
Outstanding checks will be coming out

Next year's budget is planned to be about the same but will be tweaked closer to the start of the
year.

Memory Books by Kim:

Kim is going to be discuss with DORIAN about distribution, extra copies etc. They have been
submitted and ordered and they will be ready in the summer. Please email the PTA gmail with
questions.

Closing remarks and questions:

Mr Kingery would like to roll over his principal discretionary funds for prek and playground
improvements.

Question posed on playground improvements: A gaga ball pit has been planned as well as the preschool
playground area +improvements.

Mr Taylor Tualatin in the Garden:

Vegetable starts are coming to the garden

Looking for families to help

Crops are coming on and watering to be done

Girl Scout work troup has signed up to help

Ms Soderquist shared that she picked tons of strawberries and beans

New Sign Up Genijus is coming soon for Summer



Jean mentioned that Hazelbrook is looking for members to their PTA group- info will be on the FB
page.

2021-2022 Year School Board Members:
President: Nichole George

Vice President Communications: Melanie Lindsey
Vice President Volunteers: Irene DeGiovanni

VP Fundraising: Anna Booth

Treasury: Julia Vickery

PalLa Committee Liaison: Anna Uriostegui

Vice President of Programs: Open

Treasury: Open



